JAN 28 199

In Reply Refer To:
License: 49-21384-0]
Docket: 30-20586/90-01

Frontier Production Logging, Inc.
ATTN: Bram Lasseter

Radiation Safety Officer
P.0. Box 2778
Cody, Wyoming 82414
Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 7, 1991, in response to our letter dated
December 24, 1990. In our letter, we had requested information in addition to
that given in your reply dated October 30, 1990. Your Octob.~ 30, 1990, letter
was in response to our letter and attached Notice of Violation both dated
September 11, 1990. We have reviewed your reply and find it responsive to the
concerns raised in our letter of January 7, 1991. We will review the

implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection to

determine whether full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By {fYJ

LAWRENCE A YANDELL

A. Bill Beach, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc:
Wyoming Radiation Control Program Director

bee: (see next page)
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